MARINE CORPS LEAGUE

Central Bucks Detachment
P.O. Box 1372
Doylestown, PA 18901

HIGHLIGHTS OF THE LAST DETACHMENT MEETING

The regular meeting of the Central Bucks Detachment was
held May 10, 1989 at the Amber Inn in Doylestown, PA.
Twelve members were present.

An. informal meeting was conducted by the Senior Vice-
Commandantin the absence of the Commandant.

The Minutes of the previous meeting were read and
accepted with correction.

Paymasters Report was read and accepted as read.

° Trip to Quantico and review of Evening Parade in
Washington, D.C. is set for June 2.

° The Detachment will have a float in the Memorial
Day Parade.

® The Central Bucks Detachment Marine Birthday Ball
is set for November 11, 1989 at Johnsville NAS Club.
All Divisions Detachment from Southampton has been
invited to join the celebration.

Mike Waldron attended Marine Corp League Day at the
Chapel of the Four Chaplins on April 23rd.

NEW BUSINESS

° Nominations made for Detachment Officers:
Commandant - - Don Parsonese
Sr. Vice President Jim Herbst
Jr. Vice President Mike Waldron
Judge Advocate Marlin Miller

Paymaster Jim Markstein
Adjutant - Ray Krout
Sgt. at Arms - Bob Sundling

All offifers were elected by vote.

Any member interested in purchasing a Marine Corp
League blazer for the November Birthday Ball must
order by July.

Mike Waldron's daughter has joined the Corp and
reports for training this month.

NEXT MEETING -- JUNE 14, 1989 at 2000 HRS. - TRY TO ATTEND

"“ONCE A MARINE ALWAYS A MARINE”
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Participating in a Memorial Day service on Sunday rington, William Plant of the Vietnam Veterans of
at Doylestown United Methodist Church are (from America, Herbert Krout of Warrington and William

left) Willard M. Brown, Lou Salemno, both of War- Kilmer, commander of American Legion Post 210,
. Doylestown.

Saluting those honored by the Civil War-era Grand Army of the Republic memorial Monday in
Doylestown are (from left) Sgt. James M. Deitch, Marine Corps; Petty Officer David B. Wiley,
Navy Reserve; Cpl. Christopher A. Rudolph, Pennsylvania Army National Guard; Master Sgt.
John H. Appleton, Air Force Reserve; and (far right) Lt. Stewart G. Montgomery, U.S. Naval Sea
Cadet Coros, (Staff photo by Nanette Kardaszeski)




